
The Dallas City City Council held a special meeting on November 14, 2016, at 5 p.m.  Mayor Kevin 
Six called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Lila Gittings, Esther 
Newberry, Harold Northup Jr., and Greg Olson.

Others attending the meeting were Trent Woolson.

Discussed Police Chief Woolson working part-time for the City of Carthage.  Chief Woolson has never 
informed the council that he was doing this.  

Mr. Woolson informed the council that he would like to have someone replace him as police chief 
because he does not want to do the paper work that is required of the police chief.

Discussed recent police training that Mr. Woolson attended.  The council decided that there should be 
approval obtained by the city council before the city's police officers attend any training sessions and a 
written agreement drawn up.

Discussed contacting former city police officer Colton Smith regarding equipment he may still have 
that belongs to the city.

Commissioner Olson asked Mr. Woolson about the hours that he worked last week.  Mr. Woolson 
informed the council that he worked two hours on Saturday doing paper work, but did not patrol any, 
and he did not work on Sunday.

Mr. Woolson again did not object to the city hiring someone else to be chief of police.  When asked 
how many hours he would be comfortable with working for the city, he did not give an answer.

When asked about his work schedule for the rest of the week in Dallas City, Mr. Woolson stated that he 
is working on his house and thought he would be on duty again Wednesday night.

Mayor Six again asked Mr. Woolson about the number of hours that he would be willing to work if the 
city hired another full-time police officer, but he did not give an answer.  He did inform the council, 
though, that he does not intend on leaving the city.

Discussed a person that has indicated that he might be interested in the city's police chief job.

A motion was made by Newberry, and 2nd by Olson to adjourn the special meeting.  Gittings, Newberry, 
Northup, and Olson AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:30 p.m.

Stanley K Vorhies, Deputy City Clerk


